
 

AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 

 
 
TO: 

 
FRUITA CITY COUNCIL  

 
FROM: 

 
DEPUTY CITY CLERK DEBRA WOODS FOR MAYOR KINCAID AND 

COUNCILOR LEONHART 
 
DATE: 

 
JULY 6, 2021 

 
RE: 

 
BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS REAPPOINTMENT – A REQUEST TO 

APPROVE THE REAPPOINTMENT OF SONDRA TALLON TO THE 

POLICE COMMISSION FOR ANOTHER THREE-YEAR TERM TO 

EXPIRE IN JULY OF 2024 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Sondra Tallon’s term on the Police Commission will expire in August of 2021. On June 21, 2021, 

she submitted her application for reappointment, which is attached.   

 

The vacancy was advertised on the City’s website at fruita.org and on the City’s Facebook page 

between May 18 and July 6, 2021.   

 

Staff had one application on file for a previous vacancy from an applicant that was interviewed by 

Mayor Kincaid and Councilor Leonhart on May 24, 2021; however, both Mayor Kincaid and 

Councilor Leonhart recommend the reappointment of Sondra Tallon to the Police Commission for 

another three-year term to expire in July of 2024.   

 

If Ms. Tallon is reappointed, there will be no remaining vacancies on the board and Sondra is 

aware that she will only be permitted to apply for one more consecutive three-year reappointment 

pursuant to the City’s Boards and Commissions Policy.   

 

FISCAL IMPACT 

 

N/A 

 

APPLICABILITY TO CITY GOALS AND OBJECTIVES 

 

Boards and Commissions provide valuable input to the City and help establish goals and 

objectives. They provide a link between citizens of Fruita and city government. 

 

 



 

 

OPTIONS AVAILABLE TO THE COUNCIL 

 

1. Reappoint Sondra Tallon to the Police Commission. 

 

 2.  Instruct staff to continue publishing a notice of vacancy and repeat the process. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

It is the recommendation of Mayor Kincaid and Councilor Leonhart that the City Council by 

motion: 

 

• APPROVE THE REAPPOINTMENT OF SONDRA TALLON TO THE POLICE 

COMMISSION FOR ANOTHER THREE-YEAR TERM TO EXPIRE IN JULY OF 

2024 
   






